
PARTNERSHIP FOR HADONFIELD, INC. 
Summary of Meeting: March 3, 2021 @ 9:05 a.m. to 10:41 a.m. 
Open Public Meetings Act announcement. 
This meeting is being held under the Open Public Meetings Act.  Adequate Notice of this meeting 
has been given to the Retrospect, the Courier-Post, and is posted on a bulletin board here 
in the Municipal Building.  This announcement is made pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act. 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Partnership for Haddonfield, Inc. hereby clarify that the officers of the organization are 
as follows: 
Chairperson                                Susan Hodges 
Treasurer                                    Vincent Parker 
Secretary                                     Arlene Fiorilli 
Duly recorded, 
Arlene Fiorilli 
Secretary PFH 

 
Attendance: Susan Hodges, Gary Klosner, Colleen Bezich, Andrea Miller, Adam Puff, Andrea	
   Ranno,	
   John	
  
Master,	
  Matt	
  Cowperthwait,	
  Anne	
  Picking,	
  Bob	
  Hochgertel,	
  Sean	
  Leonard 
 
Staff: Arlene Fiorilli, Sharon McCullough 
 
Chairperson thanked everyone for taking the time to attend this board meeting. 
 
Executive Session (Closed Session) 
At 9:10 a.m. Susan Hodges made a motion to go into closed session to discuss an attorney/client and 
personnel issues. Sean seconded the motion. The motion was approved by all in favor. 
 
At 10:38 a.m. the PfH Board returned from the closed session and continued with their Open 
Session agenda. 
Present: Susan Hodges, Gary Klosner, Colleen Bezich, Andrea Miller, Adam Puff, Andrea Ranno,    
John Master, Matt Cowperthwait, Bob Hochgertel, Anne Picking and Sean Leonard. 
Staff: Arlene Fiorilli, Sharon McCullough 
 
Chairperson’s Comments  
*  Susan Hodges made a motion for the PfH Board to approve the minutes of the February 24, 2021 board meeting. 
John Master seconded the motion. The motion was approved by all in favor. 
*  The reduced membership renewal fee from Camden County Chamber was tabled to the next Board meeting.  
*  No members of the Public were present. 
*  At 10:41 a.m. Susan made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Gary seconded it. The motion was approved by all in 
   favor. 
 
Next meeting: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 @ 9 a.m.  


